RECORD OF PROCEEDINGS

BOWLING GREEN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Held April 11, 2017

Bowling Green Township Board of trustees opened this public hearing at 7:25pm with roll call. Trustee Glaub and Trustee Hupp were present. Trustee VanBuren was absent. Fiscal Officer was present. The purpose of this public hearing is to discuss and hear from the public on the matter of the single trash hauler contract.

<u>VISITORS:</u> Shannon Duval, Cindy Barnes, Ed Monroe, Dennis Allison, Barb Selegue. Ed Monroe reported the Dogwood residents are happy with Waste Management.

Barb Selegue reported Waste Management truck is still going over the bride on Cherry Hill.

Shannon Duval reported an issue with recycling in the past but it has been picked up consistently lately.

Board discussed talking with Waste Management about extending the contract they have with them. The FO will also check with legal council to see if an extension is allowed.

Trustee Glaub made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Motion seconded by Hupp. With business complete the board adjourned at 7:34pm.

Steve-Glaub- President

Ben Hupp-Vice President

Daniel VanBuren- Trustee

Jennie Duval-Fiscal Officer